DR. M.K.K. ARYA MODEL SCHOOL

(WORKSHEET-2)

SUBJECT – ENGLISH

CLASS - V

1. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follows:

Once there was a complaint at King Akbar's court. There were two neighbours who shared their garden. In that garden, there was a well that was possessed by Iqbal Khan. His neighbour, who was a farmer, wanted to buy the well for irrigation purpose. Therefore, they signed an agreement between them, after which the well was owned by the farmer.

Even after selling the well to the farmer, Iqbal continued to fetch water from the well. Angered by this, the farmer had come to get justice from King Akbar.

King Akbar asked Iqbal the reason for fetching water from well even after selling it to the farmer. Iqbal replied that he had sold only the well to the farmer but not the water inside it.

King Akbar wanted Birbal who was present in the court listening to the problem, to solve the dispute. Birbal came forward and gave a solution. He said, "Igbal, you say that you have sold only the well to the farmer and you claim that the water is yours. Then, how is it that you can keep your water inside another person's well without paying the rent?" Iqbal's trickery was countered thus in a tricky way. The farmer got justice and Birbal was fairly rewarded.

1. Tick the correct options.

(a) What happened once at Akba	r's	cour	1 ?							
(a) What happened once at 1 Koar 5 court.										
(1) There came a complaint.	[]	(2) There was a fight.	[]						
(3) There was a party	[]	(4) none of these	[]						
(b) What did the two neighbours share?										
(1) houses	[]	(2) Terrace	[]						
(3) garden	[]	(4) Both 1 and 2	[]						

	(c) To whom did the well belong?								
		(1) the farmer	[]	(2) Iqbal Khan	[]				
		(3) Birbal	[]	(4) Akbar	[]				
	(d) What angered the farmer?								
	(1) Iqbal continued to fetch water from the well. [] .								
		(2) Iqbal didn't sell the v	vell.		[]				
		(3) Akbar failed to impa	rt justic	ce	[]				
		(4) Both 2 and 3			[]				
	(e) Who did Akbar appoint to solve the problem?								
		(1) his minister	[]	(2) the farm	er []				
		(3) no one	[]	(4) Birbal	[]				
2.	Fin	Find words from the extract that mean the same as the followings.							
	(a)	to have or own somethi	ng						
	(b)	to bring something							
	(c)	deception							